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Investing in our schools 

As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering a record $8.9 billion for new and upgraded schools. This targeted investment will 
ensure growing communities get access to a world class public education.  
 

Project overview  

The NSW Government committed to planning for a new high school in Pottsville to meet the 
needs of the local community. The 2024-25 Budget has provided continued funding for this 
work.  
 
As part of the planning process, the department has carried out a detailed review of current 
and projected enrolment demand, planned development and other considerations that will 
inform the development of the future school.  
 

Next steps   

• Engage specialist experts to conduct due diligence on potential sites, including flood, 
bushfire and ecological assessments.  

• The location of sites under consideration remains commercial-in-confidence at this time, 
which ensures the department’s negotiating position is not affected in current or future 
site acquisition processes.  

• We look forward to providing an update on this work in early 2025.  
 

Other information  

To find out more about how the department determines the need for new or upgraded 
schools, visit the Planning for growth page on our website or read the Planning for growth: 
Fact sheet.  
 

We will continue to publish planning updates to our website and if you have questions, 
concerns or require further information please contact schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
or call 1300 482 651.   
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New high school at Pottsville 

Planning funding has been allocated for a new high school in Pottsville. The information below 
takes you through the journey of upgrading or building a new school. 
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